
 
 

PO Box 201800 - 1515 East 6th Avenue,  Helena, MT  59620   (406) 444-3115 

October 13, 2016 
 
Mr. Lou Yost 
Executive Secretary 
Domestic Names Committee 
United States Board on Geographic Names 
523 National Center 
Reston, VA  20192-0523 
 
Dear Mr. Yost, 
 
As Montana’s State Geographic Names Advisor, I recommend that the Domestic Names 
Committee approve the proposal from Review List 423 to name a stream in Sheridan County, 
Montana as Malcolm Creek. 
 
The proposal is supported by the Sheridan county commissioners.  The Fort Peck Tribal Land 
Board discussed the proposal and no objection was raised.  I notified the state geographic 
information professionals organization and the state hydrography data group of the proposal 
and received a letter of support and a letter from the state Water Quality Division stating that 
they have no objections.  The Fort Peck Tribal Land Board and the State Library sent requests 
for comment to be published in local newspapers and no comments were received.  I sent 
requests for comments to the seventeen land owners along the stream and received five letters 
of support for the proposal. 
 
The comments I received regarding the proposal are available online at this location. 
 
 
Sincerley yours, 
 
 
 
Gerald J Daumiller 
Montana State Library 

http://ftp.geoinfo.msl.mt.gov/Documents/Projects/GeographicNamesAdvisor/Comments/42301_Malcolm_Creek.zip

